
 

 

 
4th November 2021 

 
 
Dear Families, Staff and Friends, 
 
Riverside Parents, Staff and Friends Association event: 
Christmas Raffle – December 2021 (details to follow) 
  

The Riverside Parents, Staff and Friends Association (RPSFA) meets and organises events to 
support the school by raising much needed funds and also to provide opportunities to socialise 
with other families from Riverside.  We welcome new members to help to organise our events 
and look forward to more events taking place next year. We will ensure to update you 
accordingly about future meetings, so that you can get involved. 
 

This year, we will be organising a raffle for our Christmas event.  If you are able to donate any 
prizes, they would be much appreciated. Please send them in to the school office marked ‘School 
Raffle’ by Friday 26 November 2021. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Mason 
Chair, PSFA 
 
 


